
May 2, 2007  
 
 
 
To All Developers and Engineers,  
 
Harvest-Monrovia Water, Sewer and Fire Protection Authority Inc.,(Authority), effective 
immediately will not schedule a pre-construction meeting with any Engineer, Developer 
or Contractor without an approved set of drawings stamped and signed by the Authority.  
 
Due to the number of problems that are being caused by prints being released for bids 
before all changes have been made and approved by the Authority has made this 
necessary.  Starting immediately all construction prints shall have a place on the title 
sheet for the approval of construction by the Authority. If the prints have not been 
approved, stamped and signed no construction will begin.  
 
It is the responsibility of the Developer and/or the Engineer to supply the Authority with 
the necessary drawings to review and make changes.  It is the responsibility of the 
Developer and/or Engineer to make the necessary changes and return to the Authority a 
set of drawings with changes for review and approval.  
 
The Authority will make every effort to have the final review and approval back to the 
Engineer within 2 weeks after drawings were received.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Roger Raby  
 
General Manager 


